
Dear Parents and Families: 
 
Get Ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way (YAY!). Choosing their own books 
empowers and inspires our students to become Bolder, Prouder, and Stronger Readers. . . 
AND—as always—every book bought earns rewards for our school.    
 

Here’s what you need to know about the Fair. 

• It takes take place from May 2nd to May 4th. 

• Students will be able to purchase books during school hours on the dates above or at 
Open House on May 4th from 4:30pm to 6pm.   

 

If you can’t make it to the Fair, you can still buy books at our school’s Virtual Book Fair. All 
orders ship directly to our school, and we will arrange for a pickup time when they arrive. Your 
online orders will also benefit our school and they will be shipped to the school as well.  
 

Visit our Virtual Book Fair homepage to watch some trailers and look through our digital flyer: 
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5203772 

 

The countdown for this exciting event is on! Catch you at the Fair! 
 
Happy Reading, 
 
The Staff at Helen Detwiler School 
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